
 

 

 

 
36th DBGC Anniversary Celebration and 

Annual Prize Presentation Dinner 
 

Due to travel and safety concerns as a result of the ongoing social 

unrest in Hong Kong, the Club has decided to postpone the upcoming 

36th Anniversary Celebration and Annual Prize Presentation Dinner 

until further notice.  

 

The Club will continue to monitor the situation and will re-schedule 

the event in due course. Additionally, there will NOT be a new ballot, 

and the existing participants will have automatic entry.  

 

Thank you for your kind understanding and we apologize for any 

inconvenience caused. 
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